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Subject: City Hall

From: berit drake   
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: City Hall 

Please reconsider the rezoning of this parcel from O to R4 E. 
This parcel of land will just become a renters hotel for sporting events which we do not need. 

2525 Ann Arbor Saline Rd, project number : RES-PROJ24- 0004. 

Berit B Drake  
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